Sawmill Road closures because
of bike path work

Sawmill Road between Incline Road and Highway 50 will be off
limits from June 29-Aug. 21.

The South Shore road closure is necessary to complete a 1.2-
mile class 1 bicycle and multi-use path connecting to the
existing bicycle path.

Motorists will need to use Lake Tahoe Boulevard to access the
western section of Sawmill Road.

For questions, call 530.573.7900.
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